Welcome to our class letter for this half term. We are
excited to share with you our learning journey

In English

We are readin
The Song From Somewhere Else.
We will write newspaper articles, stories from
different characters perspectives, letters and poems.

In Maths | e e e— —

We are learning:
To draw angles
accurately
To recognise angles in
shapes
To recognise nets of
shapes

In PSHE

We are learning about
safe lifestyles.

In DT

Use foods available ata
foodbank to make a
meal.

We are learning:
Skills in Cricket

and
the carrying skills in
athletics

make note of this in their reading
be checked every Monday morning.

In Geography

We are learning about
the
slums in India.

In French

We are going to read
some simple texts for
enjoyment.

In Music

We will begin to learn
the music for our end of
year performance.

In Computing and
Online Safety

We will be using software
to represent collected data.

lary which shall



https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/73DE9E2A8523ABE2D7377B8BF20996FF.pdf

